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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Mini Vinnies to meet the SVP and friends at Thomas Becket 
We have the opportunity to take 14 pupils – the Mini Vinnies – to Thomas Becket Catholic School for 
a festive visit to meet members of the SVP and retired members of the Catholic community in 
Northampton on Wednesday 4th December during the school day. 
 
The children who attend will join pupils from the other schools in our Trust to sing carols and share 
their experiences of school with the visitors from the SVP – as well as eating mince pies to celebrate 
the season of Advent. 
 
The selected 14 pupils will eat lunch in our school at 11.45am and will travel from school to Thomas 
Becket by minibus with two of our staff. They will be expected to wear full school uniform and will 
return to St Gregory’s by the end of the school day.  
 
It is vital that, in order to represent our school at this event, your child commits to our school rules 
Ready, Respectful and Safe in school; otherwise, we will not be able to take them with us on this 
day. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this event, please return the reply slip below to the school 
office by Friday 15th November.  As space on the minibus is limited, we will appoint places on a first 
come, first served basis. There will be further events for the Mini Vinnies to meet with the SVP 
throughout the year. If your child qualifies for a place we will send him/her home with an off-site 
consent form, which will need to be completed, signed and returned to school by Friday 29th 
November 2019 
 
If you have any questions about the trip please contact Miss Marum by email: smarum@sgcps.org 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Marum            Mrs Darwin 
RE Lead                 STCCAT Chaplain 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Mini Vinnies to meet the SVP and friends at Thomas Becket – Wednesday 4th December 
 
Please return this slip to Miss Marum via the School Office by Friday 15th November. 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………………. Class name: …………………………………………….. 
I give permission for my child to travel to Thomas Becket Catholic School by minibus on Wednesday 
4th December.  
  
Parent/Carer signature: ……………………………………………………………………………. 
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